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D E F E N S E  N U C L E A R  AGENCY 

18 May 1978 

Mr. Hal Hollister 
Director of Operational and 

Environmental Safety 
Department of Energy 
Washington, D. C. 20545  

409846 
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Dear Hal, 

Thank you for the copies of the April 28th and 
The recommendations May 3rd letters from Dr. Bair. 

of the Ehewetak Advisory Group contained in these 

assist DNA during the remainder of the Enewetak 

! 
letters are extremely timely and will materially I 

i cleanup. 
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I very much appreciate your active participation 

at the recent meeting at DNA and look forward to our 
continuing close working relationship on the Enewetak 
Cleanup Project. 
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Sincerely, 

Vice Admiral, U . S .  Navy 
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